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Ref:   SKE/SWI 
 
January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Visit to The Junction, Goole – Wednesday 5th February 2025 
 
The History and RE, Philosophy and Ethics Departments are taking all Year 9 Pupils to the Junction at Goole to see 
‘One Life’, the true story of Nicholas Winton who saved hundreds of lives during WWII.  This trip will enhance the 
Holocaust work done in both subjects this year.  
 
The trip will be split over 2 days. Your child will be attending the trip on Wednesday 5th February 2025.  
 
Pupils should wear full school uniform.  We will leave school at 9.15am and return by lunchtime. Normal lessons 
will take place in the afternoon and therefore pupils will need their planner and equipment for these lessons. I 
stress the need for responsible behaviour of pupils at all times and welcome your support in reinforcing this 
message at home. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per pupil is required. If insufficient 
contributions are made, then unfortunately we may need to cancel the visit. Should your child be in receipt of 
Pupil Premium funding, financial support can be given by the school to cover the cost of the trip. 
 
Consent and voluntary contribution are to be made through your child’s Scopay account (Not Arbor) no later than 
Monday 27th January 2025.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs S Kears & Miss S Wilson 
Subject Leaders 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  

 



 
 


